request & report

What can we pray about for you? Please leave your request or report to us of what Christ has done for you!
☐ Private (Pastors) ☐ Public (MMBC family)

announcements continued

CONTRIBUTIONS - 2022 offering envelopes are ready to be picked up in the hallway across from room 105. Please pick up ONLY your own. If you do not currently use these numbered, dated, envelopes and would like to, please fill out a form available on the table. **Please** note that any contributions for 2021 need to be in by December 31.

CHILDREN'S CHURCH! Beginning Sunday, January 2, 2022 we will be starting Children's church (this is for children ages 4 & 5). More details will be coming as we approach start up.

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS... The church office will be closed the week between Christmas and New Year's Day (December 27 through 30). Regular office hours (Monday through Thursday; 8:00am until 2:00pm) will resume on Monday, January 3, 2022.



And he took a cup, and when he had given thanks he gave it to them, saying, "Drink of it, all of you, for this is my blood of the covenant, which is poured out for many for the forgiveness of sins."

Matthew 26:27-28

a look at last week

GIVING Year to Date Totals (beginning 10/1/21) Budget Offering: \$29,258.00 Receipts: \$174,886.16 Weekly Needs: \$21,201.07 Needs: \$212,010.70 MONROE MISSIONARY BAPTIST CHURCH 14260 S. Dixie Hwy, Monroe, MI 48161 734,241.6860

Pastor Tim Iocoangeli
Pastor Scott Slater, Pastor of Family Ministry-Associate
Pastor Spencer Snow, Pastor of Discipleship-Associate

Email: info@mmbconline.org | Web: mmbconline.org

Sunday, December 12, 2021 | 10:30 am